
Frio Street Construction Update – April 10, 2017 

According to the city's Capital Project Officer on April 10, 2017, the fence that was 
originally scheduled to be installed along Frio St. on March 28, 2017, will be now be 
installed on Wednesday, April 12, 2017. 

Once the fence is installed, pedestrians will need to cross Frio St. at the Buena Vista St. 
intersection.  Please refer to the Frio Street - UTSA Fence Map and Frio Street 
Construction to Resume March 28, 2017 contained on this webpage.   

 


